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TF-1914 Dated:-09-02.2024

To,

Subiect:- Replacement of copper lines by FTTH - reg

Sir,
We heartily note that the existing copper lines are being replaced by FTTH

connections and the work is on war footing. The quality of service will definitely improve

to great extent.

However, the serving employees as well as retired p"rronn"l are deeply

concerned that their free residential connections will be chargeable. ln this connection

we invite your kind attention to our letter No.-TF-19t3, dl-20'10-2023 and TF-19/3, dt-

09-01-2024 stating that the all the employees should get free FTTH connections as

before. The present charges prescribed in BSNL Headquarter letter No.-BSNLCO-

ADIVN/8o/1:2O2O-ADMN, dt-19-01-2024 are too high and these need relook.

Kindly, consider our request sympathetically to avoid resentment amongst the

employees including retired personnel.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerelY,

(Chand Singh)
General SecretarY

CMD
BSNL, New Delhi


